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Vehicle Break-ins 
 
 
The Wallingford Police are investigating several car break-ins that occurred in hotel parking lots during the early morning 
hours on December 11, 2020. 
 
Police responded to the Fairfield Inn, 100 Miles Drive at approximately 5:23 am when the owner came out to find his 
vehicle propped up on plastic crates and his wheels missing.  The front passenger side window was smashed and the 
suspect used the wheel lock that was in the glove box to remove the wheels. 
 
Police also responded to the Courtyard Marriot, 600 Northrop Road at approximately 5:46 am on the report of several 
vehicles with broken windows.  One victim reported that the wheel lock was taken, however, the wheels were not 
removed.  Another victim reported that a set of Bose headphones were stolen.  A third victim had left the area prior to 
the police response. 
 
The Wallingford Police Department would like to remind people to remove valuables from their vehicles. 


